
BRUNE Si R I C H A R D l ! P 

November 29, 2010 

BY E-MAIL 

Gary J. Cohen, Esq. 
General Counsel 
Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission 
1717 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Suite 800 
Washington, DC 20006 

Re: Interview of Jeffrey Goodman 

Dear Mr. Cohen: 

I represent Jeffrey Goodman and am writing in response to your letter dated November 
17, 2010. 

Mr. Goodman fully cooperated with the Commission's investigative staff and their 
requests for information. However, we were never informed that Mr. Goodman's interview was 
being recorded or transcribed or that such materials could be posted on a public website. To the 
extent a recording or transcript of the interview was made, we hereby request a copy. 

Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information. 

Very truly yours, 

David Elbaum 

cc: Cassidy Waskowicz 
Sarah Zuckerman 
Sarah Knaus 
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